Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission
The Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, December 3, 2018, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: FDLE Headquarters; 2331 Phillips Road; Tallahassee, FL 32308

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: AMENDED NOTICE TIME CHANGE The above meeting will be held to determine whether or not probable cause exists to pursue disciplinary action against the certification of sworn correctional, law enforcement, or correctional probation officers. The Probable Cause (PC) cases from the CANCELLED October 31, 2018 hearing will be presented during this Regional PC Hearing. The initial notice was published on November 5, 2018, Issue: 44/216.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sissy Beggs at (850)410-8632 or by e-mail at sissybeggs@fdle.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sissy Beggs at (850)410-8632 or by e-mail at sissybeggs@fdle.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
